
Mr. Peter Koh, a Senior Consultant at Wang 
Jing & Co and RHTLAW Taylor Wessing, has 
been appointed as an investigator for the 

International Athletics Associations Federation 
("IAAF") with effect from October 1 by its Ethics 
Committee headed by Mr. Michael Beloff QC. 
 
As an investigator, he will investigate cases 

relating to ethical issues relating to sports 
sponsors, country representatives and 
sportsmen. 

 
IAAF organized the recent World Athletics Event successfully in August. It was held in 

Beijing. It was participated by representatives and athletes from more than 100 
nations. It was the most important since the Beijing Olympics.  许顺光先生是敬海律师事务所和 RHTLAW Taylor Wessing 的高级法律顾问, 由 Mr. Michael 

Beloff QC 所领导的国际田径协会联合会（IAAF）道德委员会任命其为 IAAF 的调查员，任命自10 月 1 日起生效。  作为调查员，许顺光先生将对体育赞助方、国家代表和运动员的相关道德问题展开调查。  IAAF 于 8 月成功在北京举办了国际田径世锦赛。100 多个国家的代表和运动员参加盛会。这是继北京奥运会之后，北京市承办的最重要的综合性运动会。  


